
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P. 

CIRCULAR  
Circular No. VBS/CIR/2018/31                                      Date: 26.11.2018 
 
Dear Parent(s) 
Greetings of the day!    
 
It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that Winter Carnival is scheduled to be held on 22nd & 23rd December 2018.  
 
On day 1 i.e. on 22nd December 2018, an array of fun filled activities comprising of - On the spot competitions, horror 
show, D.J, exotic food stalls, games, rides and many more is scheduled.    
 
On day 2 i.e. on 23rd December 2018, Annual Day Program - “MANTHAN”- The Rhythm of Thoughts is scheduled and it is 
our earnest endeavour to involve each and every child from Grade Pre Primary to VIII to be part of the Program, by 
identifying the hidden talent, provide guidance and training to the children and make them excel in their part.  
 
Your presence on the Annual Day would go a long way in motivating and encouraging the students. We look forward for 
your full support and cooperation to make the show a grand success! 
 
Regards  
 
 
DR. MANJUSHA JOSHI  
Principal 
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